City of Milford, Connecticut

Ethics Commission
110 River Street, Milford, CT 06460
Tel: 203-783-3250
Fax: 203-876-1358
www.ci.milford.ct.us

TO: Ethics Commission
FROM: James Perrotti, Chairman
DATE: July 10, 2008

SUBJECT: Cancellation of July and August Meetings

Please be advised that the meetings of the Ethics Commission in July
and August have been cancelled. The next meeting will be in
September.

Cc: Committee

City Clerk (2)

Honorable Mayor James L. Richetelli, Jr.,

Honorable Benjamin G. Blake, Chairman, Board of Aldermen
Max Case, City Attorney

Kathy Huber, Recording Secretary

Judy Keeler, MIS
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